
 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To: Michael Kramm, Chief of Police   

From: Lydia Rodriguez, Recreation Specialist 

Subject:  Fee Waiver for 2014 1K/5K Wellness Walk/Run 

Date: January 27, 2014  

Cc:  Kenny Walsh, Superintendent, Parks Recreation 
Christine Meadows, Office Support Specialist 

 

____________________________________________________________ 
The 2014 League City 1K/5K Wellness Walk/Run will be held on Saturday, April 26, 2014 at 

9:00 am in League Park. The race course will run through the League City Historic District 

Neighborhood. This event is co-sponsored by the League City Parks Recreation Department 

and The Friends of League City Seniors Foundation.  

 

Eleven Police Officers, three Bicycle Officers and street barricades will be needed to assist 

with this year’s event to ensure the safety of our race participants and non-participants. The 

bicycle patrol was a tremendous and effective help in maintaining an orderly flow. We are 

once again requesting the additional help from the bicycle patrol team. 

 

All event proceeds directly benefit the League City Senior Citizens’ Program. 

We are requesting all fees incurred by the League City Police and Street Departments for this 

event to be waived. 

 


